
Board of Zoning Appeals  
(BZA) 

January 10, 2017 

 

CALL TO ORDER: 

 Building Commissioner Clinton Smith called the meeting to order Wednesday January 10th 2017 
at 6:00 p.m. 

ROLL CALL: 

 Roll call was taken with Steve Nixon, Merle Bryant, Larry Matthews, and ED Monroe were 
present.   

READING OF MINUTES: 

 Reading of minutes was suspended for this being the first meeting of 2017. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 None 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 Building Commissioner Clinton Smith asked for officers to be appointed, for 2017.  Ed Monroe 
made motion to appoint Steve Nixon as President, Merle Bryant seconded, all ayes.  Larry Matthews 
made the motion to appoint Merle Bryant as Vice President, Steve Nixon seconded, all ayes.  Steve 
Nixon made motion to appoint Sue Shawhan as Secretary, Larry Matthews second, all ayes. Also there 
was much discussion on purposed zoning changes that board members would like to see made this year.  
Such as minimizing the setbacks in residential zoning areas and creation of a zoning district for a farmers 
market with fresh foods only.  

ADJOURNMENT: 

 Steve Nixon made the motion to adjourn the meeting, Merle Bryant seconded the motion, all 
ayes, Motioned carried.  Building Commissioner Clinton Smith adjourned the meeting.  

 


